REMEMBERING

James Erick Southall
April 13, 1925 - September 28, 2012
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SOUTHALL, James Erick passed away on September 28th after health
complications at the Royal Jubilee Hospital in Victoria, BC. Jim was born in
Winnipeg Manitoba on April 13th, 1925. Predeceased by his parents, six siblings,
his first wife Norma and his son Brad; he is survived by his wife Brenda, sons Barry
(Karen), Craig (Shirley), Step daughter Patricia (Doug), and step sons Bill, Don and
Gord; Grandchildren Zoe, Dan, Megan, Eric, Duncan, Norma, Dorothy and Corrie
and Great grandchildren Kayla, Sienna and Rylann.

Jim was a long time loyal member and past president of the Duncan Legion Branch
#53. After meeting Norma in school while in Winnipeg he served in the Royal Navy
in Halifax, then returned to Winnipeg where he worked for the CPR Railway. Jim
then followed Norma and her family to Victoria where they married in 1946 and had
their three boys. Jim worked on the docks in Victoria, for T. Eaton Company, and
then the B.C. Liguor Control Board in Victoria and Duncan for 35 years, until
retirement. After Norma passed away, Jim met and married Brenda McLeod in
1985. The two spent 27 years living in Duncan. Jim loved music and dancing,
enjoyed performing, and had a great sense of humour and he filled his days with his
love of building bird houses and oil painting.

He enjoyed a long life and will be greatly missed by all of his friends and family.
The family would like to extend a warm thank you to the ER staff at the Cowichan
District Hospital in Duncan and to the ICU staff at the Royal Jubilee Hospital in
Victoria for all of their care and compassion during his final days. A Celebration of
Life will be held at St. Peter's Anglican Church, 5800 Church Road, Duncan, BC on
Saturday October 13th 2012 at 12:00.

In lieu of flowers please make a donation to the Royal Canadian Legion Branch #53
or to the charity of your choice.
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